
Dear SJF Families, 

Today marks the end of the second trimester! It is difficult to fathom that
March 1st is tomorrow; time is flying! Our Falcons are soaring through this
school year and making us proud! This month's trait of the month is
perseverance. We pray that our Falcons are strong, determined, focused and
able to persevere through any obstacle that may come their way. Please join
me in praying for our wonderful, wise, empathetic, inclusive and kind 8th
grade students and all of the people in their lives who have shaped them and
guided them along their faith journey as they prepare to make their
Confirmation on Saturday, March 8th. Our students have taken their
preparation seriously and are ready to take this next step in their Catholic
Faith. We are just so proud of this 8th grade class!

Our St. Pat’s Party is right around the corner too. Please take a look at the
flyer below and purchase your tickets today! Thank you to everyone who
purchased new merchandise in support of this event! We are all oh so lucky
to be Falcons! 

Thank you for continuing to choose Catholic education, especially St. John
Fisher. Thank you for entrusting your most precious gifts to us each and
every day. You belong here.

In unity and hope,

-Mrs. Maura Nash 
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Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 

Please turn in your
family’s intent to return
form as soon as possible!

Thank you! 



Spring Soccer Registration is open! See the flyer below for more details.
Extended Day: Don’t forget to sign up your Falcon(s) here. If you have
questions, please reach out to Mrs. O'Grady, dogrady@sjfschool.us.
St. Pat’s Update! 

Any Falcon who purchased  NEW St. Pat’s merchandise can wear it with

their uniform bottoms on MONDAYS during the month of March! 

Tickets are now on sale! See the updated flyer below to purchase!

See the flyer below for March ETC offerings! 
Save the date for our 3rd annual SJF Family Night, April 10th!
Please see the flyers below for our Falcon athletic updates! 

Important Announcements 

Pro Labore Dei

The next lunch making session for our friends in Robbins will be on
Saturday, March 1st @ 9:15 a.m. in the rectory basement. We are looking
for 5 -7 student volunteers to help. It usually takes about an hour and will
count toward service hours. Looking forward to seeing you. Thank you! 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 
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Congratulations to our 8th grade A volleyball team  for making it to the
semifinals in the Southside Catholic conference - tying for 3rd overall!  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit?gid=666771681#gid=666771681


Looking Ahead

Saturday, March 1st Manna Hours @ The Convent 8:30-9:30 a.m. 

Weekend Mass
Saturday, 4 p.m. Sunday 8 a.m. & 11 a.m.

All are welcome! 

Monday, March 3rd Happy Monday Falcons! 
ETC 3-4 p.m. Open Gym + DJ Raphi w. Mrs. Sefcik

Tuesday, March 4th

Ash Wednesday, 1 p.m. Mass hosted by our 
8th graders 

HW Club 3-3:45 p.m. w/ Mrs. Ade, 
Mrs. Schiller & Ms. Dunlavy

Wednesday, March 5th

Manna Hours @ The Convent 6:00-7:00 p.m.

HW Club 3-3:45 p.m. w/ Mrs. Ade, 
Mrs. Schiller & Ms. Dunlavy

Report Card Day ~ Way to go Falcons!

Thursday, March 6th Future Falcon Playdate 
10:15 - 11 a.m. in gym

Friday, March 7th
Happy Falcon Fri-YAY! 

Falcons can wear their favorite spirit-wear with
their uniform bottoms! 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 
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Together let’s build a school that we love.
Do you ever wonder what our morning  

Zoom announcements are like?
Now you can see them for yourself! 

Visit this link to see recordings of our 
latest and greatest morning moments. ENJOY! 

https://youtu.be/APl73CwOw7E


FALCON OF THE WEEK
Mrs. Kate Keller, SJF Librarian

One of our school themes is “Fly Like a Falcon”. Falcons SOAR above, capturing an
aerial view of what is going on below. We are encouraging our school community to
“SOAR above” things that might bring us down, not allowing us to be our best selves
and to be mindful of those around us who might need our help and support. We are
on a school-wide crusade to “Fly Like a Falcon”, lifting one another up, celebrating
the positive interactions, and kind behavior that our students and staff demonstrate
each and every day. This week we recognize Mrs. Keller. 
 
For Mrs. Keller, going above and beyond for the students at St. John Fisher is not just
a random act; it's a way of life. This week marked our Scholastic Book Fair, a
significant undertaking that truly benefits our school. The excitement among the kids
fosters a positive culture within the building, and depending on the fair's financial
success, we also gain free books for our library! While Mrs. Keller has helpers
throughout the week, she takes on the majority of the workload herself. She loves
this time of year and eagerly anticipates the book fair and the excitement it brings. A
running joke at the school is that Mrs. Keller is faster than Amazon; she knows each
student's reading preferences and is always searching for their next great read!
Thank you, Mrs. Keller, for sharing your passion for learning and reading with us. We
appreciate your genuine interest in our Falcons and for ensuring they always have
engaging books on topics they love at their fingertips. Keep flying like a Falcon; you're
making a difference!







https://donorbox.org/events/733796












MARCH ETC
The St. John Fisher Enrichment and Tutorial Center (ETC) is an after-school program designed
to offer students a wide variety of classes not normally covered in the regular curriculum.
Classes are a fun way for friends to explore areas of interest. The March session runs from
March 3rd - March 24th. Classes meet in the designated classroom for the designated times.
The cost is $30.00 per class; $50 per family per class. Please scan the QR code to sign up for
classes and to pay. 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY: We will have so much fun celebrating all things St. Patrick's Day. We 
will make some adorable crafts, explore some rainbow theme science projects, and even learn
ajig! Class will be dismissed from the preschool doors under the bridge. 

Mrs. Garza 

Thursday Class: March 20th 3:00-7:00 PM 
MARCH MADNESS: Gather your friends and stay after school to watch the NCAA
Tournament games on the big screen. The games will be playing on the big screen in
the gym. Enjoy pizza for dinner, shoot some baskets, play a pick-up game, and other
games. If you can't come for the whole time, come for part of the night. 

Room 107 

Open Gym + DJ Raphi: After a quick snack, students can explore a
variety of equipment and engage in free play. Let your child be
creative and learn new skills all while having fun with their friends!
We’ll end with a DJ Raphi dance (think The Macarena, The Cha Cha
Slide and the Paca Paca) to end this March ETC! Students will be
dismissed at the main office. 

Mrs. Sefcik PreK- 3rd Gym 

Monday Class: March 3rd, 10th & 24th 3:00-4:00 

Monday Class: March 17th 9:00AM- 12:00PM 

Mrs. Ade & Ms. Dunlavy 3rd- 8th Gym 





Fisher Fest Sponsor Committee 

Hello Fisher Families! 
We are excited to announce the launch of a new committee

to support Fisher Fest! This event is a wonderful
opportunity for our school community but it requires

substantial funding to get started. To make this happen, we
are forming a team to help secure sponsorships for the

event.
The more people involved, the more support we can gather,

the more successful the event will be!
If you are interested in helping out and making Fisher Fest a
success, please join in Kane Hall on Tuesday, February 25th

at 6:30 PM. Together, we can make a big impact!

Thank you for your support!
Mary Winter and Erin Jarmusz



https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/SJF2025








Monthly gatherings to play
games & sharpen our skills. 
All skill levels are welcome! 
Kane Hall following the 11:00
a.m. Mass, 3.9, 4.13, 5.4
Join us when you can. 
Feel free to bring your own
chess set! 
All children MUST be
accompanied by an adult! 

 

 

SJF Chess Club



September Responsibility

October Respect

November Gratitude

December Kindness

January Integrity

February Friendship

March Perseverance

April Empathy

May Optimism

Social & Emotional Learning
At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year will have an all-

school focus on the trait of the month, helping students strengthen particular social skills
with different lessons and activities at the classroom level and as an entire school. We

encourage you to talk to your children about these traits at home for a consistent message
and focus. The trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and

school mantra:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe.
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Be Respectful, Responsible & Safe. 
Be a Falcon. 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 



 

Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

No School: 3.17
All-Staff Professional Development and Planning Day - No
School: 3.31
All-Staff Religious Professional Development – No School:
4.16
Spring Break: 4.16 – 4.27 *classes resume 4.28
May Crowning:  5.9 ~ 11:30 a.m. dismissal
Memorial Day – No School: 5.26
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 5.30, 10:45 a.m. “Clap-
out”
Graduation: 6.1 ~ 1 p.m.
Last Day of School: 6.4 ~ 10:30 a.m. dismissal

*Below is a list of important dates for the 2024-2025 school year. 
These dates are subject to change. 

*1:30 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the
following months for faculty meetings, PLC work and council

collaboration: September 25th, October 30th, January 29th, February
26th, April 30th, May 28th. 

You belong here.



2024-2025 School Mass and Prayer Service Schedule
  

Wednesday, March 5th at 1 p.m. Ash Wednesday All School Mass, 8th grade
Saturday, March 8th at 11 a.m. Confirmation for 8th graders

Saturday, March 15th at 4 p.m. Saint Patrick’s Mass, 3rd grade
Wednesday, March 26th at 1 p.m. Stations of the Cross, 7th grade

Sunday, April 6th at 11 a.m. Spring Sports 
Tuesday, April 15th at 1 p.m. Holy Week All School Prayer Service 8th, grade
Wednesday, April 16th - Religious Enrichment for Faculty Professional Day

Saturday, May 3rd at 1 p.m. First Holy Communion
Friday, May 9th at 10:30 a.m. May Crowning, 8th grade

Friday, May 23rd at 8:15 a.m. Ribbon Mass 8th grade
Sunday, June 1st at 1 p.m. Graduation Mass 8th grade

Thursday, June 4th at 9:15 a.m. Last Day of School Mass 7th grade 

*Dates are subject to change 

God is good, 

all the time. 
All the time,
God is good. 



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpCPeQ7a-nlj-MtDvvWGdWNBT7BaGRm_nju2WAP3AtRfuzew/viewform


Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework 
Class Activities 

Registration
Admissions 
MedicalForms 

Discipline 
Classroom & Academic Support
after contacting the teacher  
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Ms. Mary Schiavone (K-4): mschiavone@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2024-2025 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Student Services

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

    (more information on the back page)

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2024-2025 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
  If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any matter listed
above
Academic/Classroom support following
communication with Mrs. Larmon  


